TISBURY BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES

Thursday, April 19, 2018 at 3:00 PM

Tisbury Town Hall, Katherine Cornell Theater, 51 Spring Street, Vineyard Haven, MA

Melinda F. Loberg; Tristan R. Israel; Larry J. Gomez

Members Present: Larry Gomez, Tristian Israel, Melinda Loberg

Others Present: John Grande - Town Administrator, Alexandra Kral- Executive Assistant, Margaret Serpa, Lt.

Governor Karen Polito

Community Compact Signing with Lt. Governor Polito

Town of Tisbury applied and successfully got approved for two chosen "best practices".: to Amend Zoning By-Laws to allow for increased density and housing opportunities in a manner that is consistent with the Town character and a joint best practice with the Town of Oak Bluffs to research and implement shared services possibilities.

The Community Compact Program will provide our Town the chance to make needed improvements in selected best practice areas through the collaboration with and support from the Commonwealth of Massachusetts.

Lt. Governor Karen Polito awarded signed Community Compact Contract to Board of Selectmen.

The meeting adjourned at 3:30.

Respectfully submitted by Alexandra Kral

Larry J. Gomez Chairmen Tristan R. Israel Vice Chairmen

Melinda F. Loberg

Milinda F. Robins

Clerk